
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp       (Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £133.50 Loose Plate Hassop £82.21 Bakewell £27.27 Total £242.98  
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 22nd June 2014 
 

Saturday 21st   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Mary & Wally Doyle 

Sunday 22nd 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

Corpus Christi 

1st Holy Communions 

Monday 23rd    9.30 a.m. Hassop Sheila Nea RIP (M E D) St Ethelreda 

Tuesday 24th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Maureen Stokes RIP (A S) Nativity St John the Baptist 

Wednesday 25th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Billy Hogan RIP (M E D) Feria 

Thursday 26th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell C S Sp Intention Feria 

Friday 27th 11.30 a.m. Hassop  C S Sp Intention (†) Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 

Saturday 28th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Parishioners 

Sunday 29th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Jacobo Dopico R I P 

 

Ss Peter and Paul 

 

Jesus said, “I am the living bread come down from heaven …anyone who eats my flesh and drinks my blood has eternal 
life … this is the bread come down from heaven and anyone who eats this bread will live for ever.” [Gospel text] 
 

Ministries weekend of 28th/29th June 
 Bakewell Hassop 

E. Ministers A. Shimwell M&C Allsop 

Readers J. Bermingham, A. Jenkins A. Shimwell, J. Peel 

Welcomers P. Greenhalgh A. Lancashire, T. Clarke 

Flowers M. Pickard  

Counters 22nd June: TSH                 29th June: TSF 
 

Parish Diary for end of June: 

This Sunday morning our three young parishioners, 
Maisie, Oliver and Pau make their First Holy Communion. 

Our thanks to their parents and our Parish Catechists who 

have helped to prepare the youngsters for both the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation and their Eucharist. Without 

this preparation and pastoral support, young parishioners 
might grow up without any religious guidance in their lives. 

Refreshments after 10.00am Mass in parish rooms. 

25th Deanery meeting in Crich youth centre 
25th PPC meets in presbytery at 7.00pm. Agenda items to 

Brian Cain before the meeting, please. 
26th Ecumenical meeting of Bakewell local clergy 

28th Next Saturday morning, Mass at 11.00am with the 
entry of Joan Cain into the community of the Church and 

reception of the Eucharist. Refreshments follow so please 

let Sharon Marsh know if you will stay on for these. 
28th-29th Feast of Ss Peter & Paul – Peter’s Pence 

collection which is sent to the Diocese. Parish Eucharistic 
Ministers re-commissioned. We are looking for 3 more Ems. 
 

Once more many thanks to all who have put effort and 

support into the Summer Fair. Such events are becoming 
more & more taxing but we have managed once again to 

arrange things … and, perhaps, even the weather! Thanks, 

then, for all who provided so much to help towards the 
work of the Summer Fair – prizes, bric-a-brac, bottles, 

books and all the other things that you will see on display. 
Once again our thanks go to Hassop Hall for their 

contributions towards the Fair. 
 

27-29th June there will be a guided retreat at St Mary’s 
Colwich (ST18 0UF) led by Secular Discalced Carmelites. 

Information on notice boards. 
 

Songs of Praise (not the BBC one!) will be celebrated on 
13th July: time 3.00pm at Carsington Water. Open to all and 

details on notice boards. Unfortunately, it clashes with 

Padley Sunday so folks have to choose! 
 

Many thanks to Tony Hynes, Bernadette Goddard and 
Tim Harding for preparing our accounts for the Diocese. 
 

 

CAFOD Hundreds of CAFOD campaigners host an event in 
Parliament on the 2nd of July 2014, with the aim of showing 

MPs their level of concern. Information available. 

The Nottingham Diocesan Catholic Youth Service has 
a new open youth event soon to be taking place all over 

the diocese.  ‘Cannons’ is designed to enthuse young 
people to become actively involved in their church and it 

will be taking place at St Anne’s, Buxton on Tuesday, 24th 
June 2014. Posters on notice boards.  

Important Gift Aid Information: Some good news for 
taxpayers is that the income-tax-personal-allowances have 

been raised considerably in recent years and the current 
limit of income, before tax must be paid, is £10,000. The 

less good news is that for donations to charities, such as 

the amounts paid to the Church under Gift Aid Declarations, 
these rely on you paying income tax. If you no longer pay 
income tax and have a current Gift Aid Declaration (or for 
those giving since before 2000 a Deed of Covenant), it is 

important that you advise the Diocesan Gift Aid Office 

through your parish organizer (in our case Nigel Trend). 
This information has been sent by Mgr McGovern, our 

Diocesan Administrator.  
 

On 11th July Fr John Beirne CSSp will celebrate his 60th 

Anniversary of Ordination with Mass in the Bickley chapel. 
Like most CSSp members from Britain, Fr John served in 

Nigeria for many years. We offer him our warmest 

congratulations on this special Anniversary. 
 

12-13th July we shall have a visiting missionary priest in 

the parish to make the annual appeal for the SMA Fathers.  
Summer BBQ Evening for the Holy Ghost Fathers’ 

support will be on Saturday 5th July after evening Mass in 

Hassop. Tickets now available. This will be our 3rd such 
evening and the others have been very pleasant. Invite 

young family and friends along to spend some time with us. 
 

Padley Pilgrimage on Sunday 13th July at 3.00pm – flyers 
available for this. We meet at Grindleford Station and 

process to the chapel for Mass. 
 

Sick and Housebound: Audrey Brooks, Jenny Lovett, 
Patricia Turner, Cliff Mann, Shirley Plant, David Hurd and 

Peggy Johnson.  
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially Jacobo 

Medin Dopico, Sr Philomena Joyce (Leicester) and our 

deceased parishioners. May their souls rest in peace 


